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Support for Productivity Commission recommendation re: end to dual 
regulation of immigration lawyers 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
  
I have read the Law Council's submissions dated 20 April 2010 and 15 June 2010 and 
I fully endorse the Law Council's comments, observations and position on the 
Productivity Commission's draft recommendation. 
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